

**NR\_key\_name:** 119B47C5160BC6448525622600522DB1  
**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Anne Buttimer/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 08/28/1995  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 10:59:46 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 08/28/1995  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 10:57:36 AM  
**Subject:** possible furlough  
I was out of the office last week when Tracy briefed the staff about the possibility (or not) of a furlough on October 1. Should I factor this possibilty into making travel plans to New Orleans for the last week of September/first week of October?  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**